Cyndie Martel

From:

Marie Collins

bmariecollins@comcast.net>

Sent:

Sunday, October 6, 2024 5:11 PM

To:

Cyndie Martel

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Regulating pickleball courts in residential zones

October 6, 2024

Ross Town Council

Given the negative experiences that nearby neighbors have had due to pickleball courts installed in their residential neighborhoods in other cities and towns my husband and I feel that Option #1 prohibiting pickleball courts uses within 250 feet of residential propert lines along with strict noise mitigation rules is reasonable.

Sincerely,

Marie and Brian Collins 14 Bellagio Road